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  A note from the Deputy Head  

(School Manager) - Mrs Bell  
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Tuesday 26th March  

Iftar Community Event - 

5.30pm—7.30pm  

 

Thursday 28th March  

Year 8—reports home  

School finishes - 

12.55pm for the Easter 

break. 

 

Monday 15th April  

Return to school                  

Summer Term -  8.40am 

 

We are delighted to announce that we will be welcoming a new 
catering contractor to KLS from Monday 15/4/2024. We look                   
forward to Culinera joining our school community providing fresh 
and healthy food, along with new look catering outlets. Please 
find below the Culinera newsletter for further details. If your child 
has not already completed the feedback survey, please encourage 
them to do this by scanning the QR code below. 

Scan here for 

the feedback 

survey 

Scan here to check 

if you qualify for 

free school meals 















A Note from Learning Support. 

As you may be aware Mrs Johnson-Putt will be leaving us at the end of this term to take up 
a position at a new school. Mrs Johnson-Putt has been an integral part of Kings Langley 
School; contributing her expertise, dedication, and unwavering commitment to the growth 
and well-being of our students. Under her leadership, Learning Support has gone from 
strength to strength, and she is going to be missed by staff and students alike. Please join 
us in wishing Mrs Johnson-Putt all the very best in her new role and future endeavours. 

We are actively working to ensure a smooth transition for students who are supported by 
Learning Support. Miss Reeve will continue in her role as Deputy SENCO and Mrs Antonia 
Sharp will be taking over the role of SENCO within her role as Principal Assistant 
Headteacher. 

Mrs Sharp is really pleased to be joining the team and very much looking forward to              
working with you and your children moving forward. If you have any questions, queries or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to get in contact with her. 



 

 

Best at Bedrock!  Week 25 

Highest points earned in each year group 

• Myiah- 7D  (129 points) 
 
• Sastika- 8A (129 points) 
 
• Adam- 9P (219 points) 
 
• Sheryl- 10A (50 points) 
 
• Toby- 11J (67 points)  

 

 Highest progress made in each year group 

• Evie- 7J (72%) 
 
• Bella- 8D (1220%) 
 
• Adam- 9P (1170%) 
 
• Emily- 10G (144%) 
 
• Oscar- 11D (147%) 

All of these names have been placed into a prize draw 

which will be drawn at the end of the term. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

            Students of the Week w/c 18th March 

Recognition 
Being noticed for doing something positive or achieving something 

Art Zaria 10C 

For the fantastic work in Art and all the effort she puts into the subject. 

Drama Leo 7G 

Fantastic performance of the Shakespearean text we are exploring. 

English Thomas 8C 

A well-spoken, dedicated, and humble student who always gives his best effort. 

Food Technology Sienna 11G 

For showing determination through her NEA2 and always doing her best to make sure that her work is 

completed to a high standard. 

Geography  Nicole 9A 

 Excellent effort on the Urbanisation topic. 

Graphics Raman 13SCO 

Excellent 3D print work. 

Library  Terri 12MOY 

For making a fantastic start on her Extended Project. 

Music  Samuel 11D 

For excellent composition work.  

PHSE Nyla 7G 

Excellent written work in PSHE. Amazing! 

Physical Education U/14 Girls Futsal Team 

 For winning the Hertfordshire County Futsal Finals. 

Product Design Toby 11J 

For excellent work and a great attitude.   

 



Well done to all of our students who have 

achieved ‘student of the week’. 

Philosophy, Religion, Ethics Joseph 8J 

For asking excellent questions and making excellent contributions to class discussion. 

Science  Kyryl 9P 

Good participation in the lesson and a positive attitude. 

Textiles Sybella 11J 

Outstanding crochet garment. 

Year 11 Head of Year  Arthur 11J 

Such a positive, funny and good-hearted student. 

Key Stage 5 Head of Year  James 12MOY 

Dedication to his A level studies. 



 

Headteacher Commendations  

Congratulations to Joshua 8A 
who this week achieved his gold 
community award. Mr Fisher 
presented him with his                           
certificate and badge.  

 

Congratulations to the top performers in LanguageNut for March. 

Aron 7A, Raiyah 7C, Sophie 7D, Jude 7G, Erika 7J, and George 7P 



 

 Emily 8A, Alexander 8C, Mason 8D, George 8G, Rebecca 8J,                  
Abi 8P, and Jack 8T. 

Betsy 9A, Seb 9C, Zain 9D, Sophia 9G, Elina 9J, and Adam 9P. 

This morning Olivia 9G, Hannah 9D, Jack 9P, Jake 9G, Max 9D and 
Joseph 9A were treated to a breakfast with Mr Ogunba and Mr 
Fisher for their outstanding achievement of having the top ATL 
averages in year 9. 



 

 

Sports News  

Cross Country 

A great effort by Oliver (JNN) last weekend at the National Schools 
Cross Country Championships which were held in Pontefract.                           
Competing in the Under 20 category, against runners 2-3 years his                  
senior, Oliver  finished in a very creditable 135th place. 



 

Music News  
Ukulele Group Starting up: A reminder for those interested in the 
Ukulele group on Monday lunchtimes to sign up using the following 
link by the end of term; https://forms.office.com/Pages/
ResponsePage.aspx?id=oaY-
mCpPm0Kl-
bYLNnQDOOBOLOVr_kyxEj4iQathkR09URVRXSE1DMjlJTTdUWk9KNV
VMVEk1VlUxMi4u 

 

Summer Term Performance Opportunities: A reminder for those                  
interested in performing to sign up using this form by Monday 
22nd April https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=oaYmCpPm0KlbYLNnQDOOBOLOVr_kyxEj4iQathkR09URVJYNzlNQ
0o2NjY0MUZZWklJWlpNSVJURy4u 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oaY-mCpPm0KlbYLNnQDOOBOLOVr_kyxEj4iQathkR09URVRXSE1DMjlJTTdUWk9KNVVMVEk1VlUxMi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oaY-mCpPm0KlbYLNnQDOOBOLOVr_kyxEj4iQathkR09URVRXSE1DMjlJTTdUWk9KNVVMVEk1VlUxMi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oaY-mCpPm0KlbYLNnQDOOBOLOVr_kyxEj4iQathkR09URVRXSE1DMjlJTTdUWk9KNVVMVEk1VlUxMi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oaY-mCpPm0KlbYLNnQDOOBOLOVr_kyxEj4iQathkR09URVRXSE1DMjlJTTdUWk9KNVVMVEk1VlUxMi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oaY-mCpPm0KlbYLNnQDOOBOLOVr_kyxEj4iQathkR09URVRXSE1DMjlJTTdUWk9KNVVMVEk1VlUxMi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oaY-mCpPm0KlbYLNnQDOOBOLOVr_kyxEj4iQathkR09URVJYNzlNQ0o2NjY0MUZZWklJWlpNSVJURy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oaY-mCpPm0KlbYLNnQDOOBOLOVr_kyxEj4iQathkR09URVJYNzlNQ0o2NjY0MUZZWklJWlpNSVJURy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oaY-mCpPm0KlbYLNnQDOOBOLOVr_kyxEj4iQathkR09URVJYNzlNQ0o2NjY0MUZZWklJWlpNSVJURy4u


Last week was British Science week. To celebrate 30 
years of British Science week, the theme for this year 
was ‘Time’. Students considered how time and                  
Science are linked, including the changes to our       
planet over time, how our species have evolved and 
how our technological devices have changed over 
time.   
  
A team of scientists from LifeArc, (a research                         
charity), visited a group of year 8s to talk to them 
about the current research they are doing into global 
health. The students were given the opportunity to 
use some technical practical equipment, and work in 
teams to decide the best treatments for some                 
common diseases.  
 
In lessons, students have been designing and making 
their own time measuring devices – we have seen 
some interesting sand timers and marble ramps! 
 



Each fortnight, Mr Tubb, Head of Sixth Form, publishes a bulletin containing all 

the news, events, and important communication from the Sixth Form. 

This bulletin is published to current Sixth Form students in Yr12 and Yr13 via 

MSTeams and parents, carers and people at home have this emailed to them 

every Monday week 2, as well as being uploaded to the Sixth Form website 

If you have a student in Yr12 and Yr13, please take the time to read this bulletin 

as it is our central way of communicating home, reducing volumes of emails to 

parents inboxes. 

Head of Sixth Form Fortnightly Bulletin 

Kings Langley Sixth Form 
    

The Head of Sixth Form (HoSF) 

Bulletin contains the following 

information: 

▪ Important events and 

announcements 

▪ Letters and communication 

from KS5 subjects 

▪ Updates to policies and 

procedures 

▪ KS5 Calendar and event 

reminders 

▪ Contemporary research 

relating to Sixth Form and 16-

19yrs students 

▪ UCAS, apprenticeship and 

employment opportunities 



 

 

 

 

  

  
  

STEM Challenge 
 

This weeks challenge:  
You’re standing in a hallway with three light switches on the 
wall, each of which turns on a different lamp inside a closed 
room. You can’t see inside the room, and you cannot open the 
door except to enter the room. You can enter the room only 
once, and when you do, all the lamps must be turned off. How 
can you tell which switch turns on which lamp? 

Answer next week. 

 

 

Last week’s answer: The blue triangle 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Online Safety Links  

The following jackpot winning number for this week is: 

886937 

Our supporter won £30.00 in the draw!  

Remember to check your email to see if you've won!  

 

If you haven't signed up yet visit our lottery here - https://

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/kings-langley-secondary-school 

  
   

Monday 25th March 

 
10 Top Tips: Remote Education for Children 
10-top-tips-remote-learning-for-children.pdf 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/kings-langley-secondary-school
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/kings-langley-secondary-school
https://kingslangleyhertssch-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/harrisl_kls_herts_sch_uk/EYjaUBFr5HdHuVp_0nUKE5UB8OGxJHo9gKnEPa1H7zzSNg?e=5bFnyi












Advertisements & 

Opportunities 

Please contact admin@kls.herts.sch.uk to advertise here 


